ATTACHMENT C
Baltimore City Council 
 Certificate of Posting - Public Hearing Notice

Today’s Date: [8/16/2024]  
City Council Bill No.:  24-0581      
[image: ]
 (Place a picture of the posted sign in the space below.)
Address: 249 N. Aisquith Street frontage
Date Posted: September 14, 2024
Name:  Martin Ogle

Address: 9912 Maidbrook Road Parkville Md, 21234  

Telephone:  443-629-3411


.
· Email to:  Natawnab.Austin@baltimorecity.gov
· Mail to:  Baltimore City Council; c/o Natawna B. Austin; Room 409, City Hall; 100 N. Holliday Street; Baltimore, MD 21202
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£\ BALTIMORE CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING ON BILL NO. 24~058_1 i

A\l TheWays and Means Committee of the Baltimore Gty Council will conducta public
‘“ hearing on Gty Gouncil Bil No. 24-0581 on October 8, 2024, at 10:05AM. |n_1he ]
|| Clarence “Du” Bums Chamber, City Hall, 100 N. Holliday Street, 4th Floor Balnmorf_e, !
j\jvjf {11! MD 21202. Information on how the public can participate in the hearing virtually, via |§
|| Webex, will be available at https://beltimore Jegistar com/Calendaraspx. 1‘
!’" | Rezoning - 200 North Central Avenue & 249 N, Aisquith Street

I ‘ For the purpose of changing the zoning for the property known as 200 North
| Central Avenue (Block 1320, Lot 001),as outined in red on the accompanying plat,
( from the EC-2 Zoning District to the C-2 Zoning District.
Applicart: Mike Knoepfie
For more information, contact Committee Staff at (410)396-1268.
NOTE: This billis subject to amendment by the Batimore City Council.
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Eric T. Costello
Ch_air
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